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        11th June 2015
Class 1 and 2 Visit to URC
The staff and children would like to thank Rev Alison Termie and her team for teaching us all about baptism at URC before the Whit holiday. The children learned a lot and enjoyed christening a doll.
Take One Picture
Take One Picture is funded by the National Gallery and involves children studying and responding to a famous picture. This year the picture is Gainsborough’s ‘Mr. and Mrs. Andrews’ and Class 3 have linked the project with their land use topic, comparing the country scene with modern life. A group of the children visited St. Luke’s school to share their work with other schools.
Lyme Park Trip
The whole school had a fantastic trip to Lyme Park on Tuesday and the children were all very well behaved. Thanks to everyone who helped, we really appreciate it.

SIAMS Inspection

Today the school has been inspected as a church school under the SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools) framework. The inspector observed RE lessons and collective worship and looked at the children’s work. He also talked to pupils, parents and governors. Whilst we will have to wait a couple of weeks for our final report we can tell you that we were very pleased with the many positive comments the inspector made about our school. He was particularly impressed by the way staff, governors and parents work together for the benefit of the children, thank you for all your support.
Messy Church
On Sunday 14th June families (parents stay with children) are invited to Messy Church to share Jesus’ message through craft activities from 4.00pm to 6.00pm. There will be a warm welcome and some very nice home-made cakes.
Summer Kids’ Club

Mottram Evangelical Church is putting on a summer activity club from Monday 3rd August to Friday 7th August. The club is for children aged 5 to 11 and activities will include music, drama, games, crafts and Bible time. Places are free but limited, your child should bring home an application form.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

